
   

 
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

MEETING TO CONSIDER EXTENSION OF TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF RULES 
GOVERNING WATER AND POWER SHUTOFF, LIENS, AND WATER, POWER, AND 

SEWER FINES FOR COVID-19 RELIEF 
 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2022 
1:30 P.M.  

CITY HALL 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 400 

 
During its regular meeting on September 13, 2022, at 1:30 PM, to be held in City Hall, 1 
Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 400, San Francisco, CA 94102, the San Francisco 
Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) will hold a public hearing to consider authorizing the 
General Manager to take the following actions for COVID-19 relief: extend through June 
30, 2023 (1) the temporary suspension of the discontinuation or shut off of water service 
for City residential retail customers for non-payment of water and/or sewer bills, (2) the 
temporary suspension of discontinuation or shut off of power service for residential 
SFPUC Hetch Hetchy Power Customers in San Francisco, and (3) the temporary 
suspension of the return of delinquent residential CleanPowerSF customers to PG&E 
generation service for failure to pay CleanPowerSF charges. 
 
Copies of the agenda item will be available 72 hours in advance of the September 13, 
2022 meeting on the Commission’s website. 
 
 
Posted: August 16, 2022 
Revised: August 26, 2022 (to include meeting location) 
 

https://sfpuc.org/about-us/boards-commissions-committees/sfpuc-commission/agendas-minutes-resolutions-log

